Sign Up Today 

Annual Maidu Neighborhood Garage Sale

Saturday, April 24, 8 am to 1 pm

by David Allen 

The registration form on Page 3 of this newsletter is your ticket to a bit less clutter and a few more bucks in your pocket.  Fill out the form and send it in along with your check for $10.  Your address will be included on the garage sale map we post on the Maidu Neighborhood Association web site and hand out to the eager garage sale shoppers that show up in droves for our event.  Like last year, we will offer free pickup of unsold items.  Just mark your registration form indicating that you want that service.  A donation receipt will be provided.

When you register, you'll receive a garage sale kit that includes such items as a flier with tips for having a successful garage sale, a "Garage Sale" sign and balloons to help highlight your sale (we'll provide the helium that morning), stickers for marking the price of garage sale items, and more.  Your registration also enters you in a raffle for great prizes from local merchants.

Speaking of prizes, if you or someone you know would like to donate a prize for the raffle, please contact Mary Steele whose phone number is listed in the box to the left of this article.  If you're not holding a garage sale, consider volunteering a few hours of your time during the sale.  We can always use help filling balloons and handing out maps.  Contact Jim Kidd to sign up.  His number and e-mail are listed to the left also.

The Maidu Neighborhood Association Board Members thank you for registering for the garage sale.  Your participation supports the community-building activities we organize throughout the year which help make our neighborhood one of Roseville's best.

Next Meeting of Maidu Neighborhood Association:  7 pm, Tuesday, March 23, 2010, Sargeant Elementary School, Activity Room, 1200 Ridgecrest, Roseville.  The Activity Room is toward the back of the school.  Enter off N. Cirby.   Guest Speaker, Melinda Shrader of Coldwell Banker Real Estate, will speak on buying and selling real estate in the current housing market.

 Neighborhood Web Site:  www.maiduna.com

John Key Takes Time Off
We are sorry to report that John Key had to resign from the Maidu Neighborhood Board of Directors for health reasons.  We thank John for his service on the Board and we wish him a full recovery as he works on regaining strength and health.

Join the Maidu Board

by James Kidd

We are looking for a new volunteer to fill in for the remainder of John Key’s term (until September).  Serving on the Board is not time-consuming; it is rewarding and fun.

Many of the Maidu Neighborhood Board Members have been volunteering for 5 or 6 years or more.  We meet at Sargeant School the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7 pm.  Call one of our board members listed on the front of this newsletter today and volunteer or e-mail Jim Kidd at jckidd@hotmail.com.  Jim can answer any questions you might have.

Special Guest Speaker at March Neighborhood Meeting

Melinda Shrader, Coldwell Banker Real Estate
Do you have questions about foreclosures, short sales, bank-owned properties?  Are you interested in why the house on your street is not selling?  Would you like to know trends in the value of area homes?  Are you curious about why a short sale takes so long?  Do you want to know what a home auction is? 

Come to our March 23 neighborhood meeting at Sargeant School, 1200 Ridgecrest, at 7 pm.  We will have special guest speaker, Melinda Shrader with Coldwell Banker Real Estate, give a presentation on how to buy and sell real estate in today’s confusing market.  Melinda has been a top-producing Realtor in our area for 22 years and is very professional and knowledgeable.  Bring your questions!  She will have a question and answer session after the presentation.  

Free Community Event  -  Maidu Spring Celebration

Maidu Museum & Historic Site

Sunday, April 25 • 10 am to 3 pm

The public is invited to the annual Spring Celebration at the new Maidu Museum and Historic Site on Sunday, April 25, 2010.  There will be an opening blessing followed by California Indian dancers.  There will be skill demonstrations, tours throughout the site, old-ways craft demonstrations, children’s activities, storytelling, and a Native craft fair.  New this year is a Native American poet symposium.  Indian tacos and other foods will be for sale.  Come and experience California Indian culture.  There is no charge for this event.  For more information, call the museum at (916) 774-5934 or access the web site at www.roseville.ca.us/indianmuseum. 

Garage Sale Registration Form

Name__________________________________

Telephone #_________________________

Street Address______________________________________   

E-mail address: ___________________________

_____$10 enclosed for April 24 Garage Sale.

_____I request charity pickup of unsold goods.

_____I do not plan to participate, but I would like to donate $____ to the Neighborhood Association.

_____I would like to volunteer to help with map distribution or filling of balloons.

Make your check out to Maidu Neighborhood Association and send form and check to Mary Steele, Treasurer, 1390 Cloverdale Circle, Roseville, CA 95661, by April 16 to get your address listed on the map and to request pickup of unsold goods.

Charter Review Forum

Reminder:  The City of Roseville Charter Review Forum will be held on Monday, March 15,  at 5:30 pm at Maidu Community Center, located at 1550 Maidu Drive, Roseville.  For more information, review the Maidu Neighborhood Newsletter for February or check out the City of Roseville’s web site which is www.roseville.ca.us.  You can also call the City Clerk at (916) 774-5263, for info.

Double My Dollars Begins March 1.  Roseville Electric is concentrating rebate dollars on energy-saving measures this spring to help residents reduce energy consumption with the Double My Dollars program.  Beginning March 1 you can receive double rebate amounts on qualifying items:  refrigerators, HVAC systems, heat pumps, shade trees.

All program requirements and financing options still apply.  Please read individual rebate applications for details.  Double rebates are available on complete applications received between March 1-May 31, or until funds are depleted, whichever comes first.

For questions regarding rebate application processing, go to www.conservationrebates.com, or call (877) 419-7271.

Make a good thing even better!  Additional rebates and tax credits may apply on these and other energy efficiency appliances through State and Federal Programs.  To “double-dip” on these rebate opportunities, keep your original receipts and complete additional rebate applications.

For information on California State rebates go to:  http://www.cash4appliances.ca.gov/.  For information on Federal rebates and tax incentives for ENERGY STAR products go to: www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=tax_credits.tx_index

Don’t forget to ask retailers and contractors about additional rebates for energy efficiency products.

